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7th February 2023 
 
 

Year 3 visit to ‘Roman Baths -Bath’ 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our Romans topic next term, we would like to take the children to the ‘Roman Baths’ in the City 
of Bath on Wednesday 29th March. The day will enrich the children’s learning and bring over 2,000 years 
of history to life. If you would like to find out more information about the Roman Baths, please visit: 
https://www.romanbaths.co.uk/  In particular the “Clore Learning Centre” which has only just opened. 
 
Whilst this is a valuable activity for the children it cannot be considered essential, therefore we are asking 
for a voluntary contribution of £11.41. This includes the coach, guided activities and a tour around the 
ancient site. This price is far lower than the actual cost. The PTFA have been incredibly generous in their 
support of this trip by donating £6 per child. It would be great if any of you are able to help the PTFA sell 
ice creams on a Friday to help raise funds for future trips or school resources as it really helps!  
 
This contribution can be paid online via ParentPay or through cash/cheque (Tetbury St Mary’s School Fund) 
to the office. We appreciate your contributions and hope to receive sufficient funds to enable this trip to 
go ahead. Please send your child in with a packed lunch, in a paper/disposable bag, unless your child is 
eligible for Free School Meals (FSM). This saves the children having to carry lunchboxes around with them 
afterwards. If your child is eligible for FSM and you wish for them to have a packed lunch, please let us 
know. 
 
We will travel by coach leaving school after registration and will arrive back for the end of the school day. 
Children are expected to wear their normal school uniform. Due to the location of the Roman Baths, the 
coach will stop approximately a 5 minute walk from the site and we will walk to the main entrance.  Please 
therefore ensure your child has a raincoat if needed.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
Mrs MacIndoe, Mrs Bish and Mr Hainsworth 
.............................................................................................  

Roman Baths - Bath 
 
I give permission for my child (name) ........................................................................... in ......................... 
class to visit Roman Baths on Wednesday 29th March. 
 
I will/will not make a voluntary donation of £11.41 via Parent Pay. 
Signed ..................................................................... Parent/Carer 

https://www.romanbaths.co.uk/

